Mrs Kozyra would like to set an Easter Competition for over the holidays, in support of all the wonderful Key Workers out there keeping us safe.
If you would like to take part, colour in the attached image, scan or take a photo of the finished picture and email it back to ckozyra@mobberley.cheshire.sch.uk
Please include the name of the child and their year group, in the email. The closing date will be Monday 20th April.
Make sure to display them in your window when you're done too! We will put them on our website/ instagram pages too.
Mrs Kozyra will choose two winners, one from each key stage, who will receive a little prize once we are back in school.
Take care and stay safe. 
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